
 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

Hello, my name is _____________________ and I live in the neighborhood at 
_________________________________________________. 

The reason I am contacting you is because I am interested in keeping our community and 
neighborhood as safe as possible. For the last 40 years, the Ohio Farm Bureau has offered a 
Property Protection Program which pays a reward to anyone providing information to law 
enforcement that leads to the arrest and conviction of persons committing property crimes 
against a Farm Bureau member’s property.  

This “neighborhood watch” type of program provides a great incentive for all of us who are 
vigilant and respectful of property. As my neighbor, if you observe any suspicious or 
out-of-the-ordinary activity on or around my property, please report it to local law enforcement 
immediately. Not only is your diligence greatly appreciated, but it could also entitle you to 
receive a ​$5,000 reward​.  

This program is a very popular benefit of the Ohio Farm Bureau and has been endorsed by the 
Buckeye State Sheriffs’ Association and touted by other law enforcement agencies as well. 

Finally, if you are not an Ohio Farm Bureau member but are interested in having property 
protection for your own property, buildings, equipment, assets, etc., please consider joining the 
Ohio Farm Bureau.  For a small annual membership fee, you could have the peace of mind of 
this program as well.  

For more information about the Ohio Farm Bureau or this program, contact the local Farm 
Bureau office at the following number ________-________- __________, or join online at 
ofbf.org/join. 

To view all the exclusive member benefits available to Ohio Farm Bureau members, visit 
ofbf.org/savings. 

  

 Sincerely, 
 


